
 

 

 
 
 

 
NEWS RELEASE 
For Immediate Release 
April 14, 2023 
 
 

Chatham County Government Television Station Down for Maintenance 
 
Chatham County, GA (April 14, 2023) – The Chatham County Government Television Station 
will be down due to building maintenance beginning Friday, April 14, 2023, at 4:30 PM and 
ending Monday morning on April 17, 2023. This will affect Comcast Channel 16 and streaming 
on the Chatham County website.  
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Abbigail Murphy 
Public Information Office 
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